TOWN OF HAN OVER Board of Selectmen
HANOVER, MASSACHUSETTS

Tel. TAylor 6-2261

June 15, 1976

Honorable Gabriel Cazares, Mayor
City Hall

Clearwater, Florida 33515

Dear Mayor Cagares:

I know that Mayor Poe of Tampa has very kindly forwarded
my letter to you.

The Hanover Board of Selectmen are most anxious to receive
all the information possible on the Church of Scientology
as we have had many inquiries regarding same.

Any information you can furnish us with will be most
appreciated.

Sincerely,
Cr Dmald Dalaas

A. Donald Deluse, Member
Board of Selectmen

ADD/el




WILLIAM F. POE
MAYOR

EXECUTIVE OFFICES

June 9, 1976

Mr. A. Donald Deluse
Selectman's Office

Tfown Hall

Hanover, Massachusetts 02339

Dear Mr. Deluse:

This will acknowledge your letter of

May 26 in reference to the Church of
Scientology.

I believe that there might be an office of
the Church of Scientology in Tampa but I have
had no active contact or controversy with
same. I am referencing your letter, however,
to the City of Clearwater, our next door ,
neighbor, as I have read a number of articles
regarding very strong controversy with both
the City and the Mayor. Perhaps they might
be able to provide you with some information.

Sincerely,
William P, Poe
Mayor

WFP:pa

cot \/ The Honorable Gabriel Cazares, Mayor




